ELK RAPIDS TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
NOTICE PUBLIC HEARING 
June 11, 2019

The Elk Rapids Township Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday June 11, 2019, at 6:30 PM at the Government Center, 315 Bridge Street, Elk Rapids, Michigan. 
Under consideration is a request from Julia Pollister Amos owner of Residential Zoned property at 8443 Cairn Highway, Elk Rapids, Michigan, Tax ID# 05-06-015-047-20.  The applicant is requesting approval to improve the current access to the lake shoreline for persons unable to use the existing steps per submitted Certified Site Plan, and will grade to improve the current lawn edge to beach section in line with the two adjoining neighbors recent shoreline improvements.
Public comments in support or objection to, a request will be heard at the meeting, or may be made in writing addressed to the Planning Commission, P.O. Box 365, Elk Rapids, Michigan 49629. 
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